
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
ALASKA BOARD OF GAME 

 
 
Notice is given that the Alaska Board of Game (board) will meet by 
teleconference on Thursday, September 8, 2011 beginning at 5:30 p.m.  The 
purpose of the meeting is for the board to consider a petition for emergency 
action concerning black bear hunting access in Unit 3.   
 
The board will not take oral public testimony during the teleconference.  A listen-
only teleconference site is available at the Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
Juneau office building located at 1255 West 8th Avenue, Commissioner’s 
Conference Room. A live audio stream of the board meeting will also be 
available for the public to access on the Board of Game website at 
www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov.  (Windows media player is needed to access 
the live audio stream). 
 
A meeting agenda and materials will be posted on the above mentioned website 
or through the Department of Fish and Game, Boards Support Section.  For 
information about the meeting or meeting materials, contact the Boards Support 
Section at (907) 465-4110. 
 
If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in 
order to participate, please contact Boards Support Section at (907) 465-4110 no 
later than 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 7, 2011 to ensure that any 
necessary accommodations can be provided. 
 
 
_________________________     September 6, 2011    
Kristy Tibbles, Executive Director     Date 
Alaska Board of Game 
 

http://www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov/
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